
Hi everyone, 

I hope you are all well. I am only giving a small bit of work this week. Please do not worry if 

you have not completed all the work so far. Just do what you can. As the weather is promised 

lovely this week, I am only going to focus on maths and English and hopefully you will get to 

spend a lot of time outdoors.  

 

English:  

We are starting a new story 'The mouse in Luke's House'. You can read the pages 23-27. As 

always go through the new words at the back of the book to help the children to become 

familiar with them. 

 

Skills book B: pages 78-82  

 

Maths:  

We are continuing on with money this week. They can complete pages 112-114. 

This is an area that some children may find difficult so get them to build different amounts of 

money in different ways, for example: 4c - 1c+1c+1c+1c, or 2c+2c and so on.  

 

SESE:  

Stories - We went camping. Below is a guide that you can follow or I would love to see your 

own stories (you do not have to have gone camping, you can write about any holiday)  

 

Enjoy the lovely weather (hopefully we will get what is expected). Have a good week. 

 

Ms. Lynam 
 

 

  



 



 


